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Roberta DiMezza

From: Peg Fair <fairpeg716@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2024 3:33 PM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith 

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, 
Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix,
Leonela; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; Rep. Roberts, Sherry; House 
Judiciary Committee

Cc: Peg Fair; Jack Fair
Subject: Assisted Suicide Legislation

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Representatives, 
My name is Margaret Fair. My address is 81 Onondega Rd, Narragansett, RI 02882. I am writing to urge you to oppose 
any efforts to legalize assisted suicide in RI and to vote no to the "Lila Manfield Sapinsky Compassionate Care Act" (2024-
H7100). Depression, illness, aging, financial difficulties, etc are problems we must all face but suicide assisted or 
otherwise should not be an answer. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Margaret M. Fair, R.N. 


